Cumberland County High School

660 Stanley Street « Crossville, TN 38555
Telephone (931) 484-6194 «Fax (931) 456-6872

Janet C. Graham

Principal

April 9,2013

City Of Crossville

Mr. Bruce Wyatt

392 North Main Street -
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mr. Wyatt,

As one of the sponsors of the Cumberland County High School Garden Club let me
take this opportunity to thank you for the service you render to our beautiful city

each and every day.

As in years past, our club seeks your permission to replace the “Jet Pride” banners
along the Miller By-Pass and Stanley Street during the summer of 2013. The
banners, which currently hang on the poles were placed there in the summer of
2010 and have served us well. However, it is time for us to raise funds for the
Garden Club and to give the street leading to our campus a fresh look. Mr. Miller
and his staff have done a great job for us in the past and we do appreciate this
wonderful working relationship. Also, we have received permission from the
Cumberland County Board of Education to pursue this request.

Again, thank you for all you do to make our city wonderful place to live and work.
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